
                      St. Andrew’s CE Primary School Council 

             ‘Learning together we achieve great things’ 

Our school council meetings create opportunities for your views to be 
expressed and heard. With effective communication within school, the 
decisions that are made can take into account your views and ideas. 

     Pupil Members  
FS Frasier Hearmon Laila Adam-Harris 
Y1 Alfie Kirk Libby Kerns 
Y2 Teddy Purushothaman Emme Fortnam 
Y3 Noah Bark Ella Jenkins 
Y4 Tommy Hannah Phoebe Thomas  
Y5 Tommy Lardner Sophie Vernon 
Y6 Gabriel Coles Alicia Major 

Please give pupils some time to feedback to their class and bring ideas from 
the class meeting. Pupils should bring these minutes to the next school 
meeting with feedback from their class.   Meeting 1  - 15 .09.15 

1. The school council has produced a pupil newsletter – email any ideas / 
articles to the school council.  The pupil newsletter is another 
platform for you to have a voice in school. Please use it!  

2. Mrs Heritage has given us £1500 for a quiet area in the KS2 
playground. The benches and seating area are currently  
in school awaiting planting. 

3. The next meeting will be to set dates for our big fundraising events 
for our static learning bus and plan our learning walk. 

1.Please send items for the pupil newsletter to   

scou3182@st-andrews.oxon.sch.uk 

2. Simple fundraising ideas which don’t clash with SASA. 

Next meeting 15.10.15 - 2pm 

    Adults 
Mrs Mumby – Governor   
Mrs Mashru – Deputy Headteacher 
Mrs Heritage – Headteacher 


